This letter must be completed by your supervisor on appropriately headed paper. The letter can contain additional information in support of the application, but it is not required, this is the minimum required. 


This letter is in support of the application of XXXX to attend the Machine Learning for Atomistic Modelling Autumn School 2023 at Daresbury Laboratory from 18th – 20th Sept 2023. 


